

Chanticleer Estates Homeowners Association (CEHA)

Newsletter Issue 21 February 13, 2007

Chanticleer News



February 14th Valentine's HEARTS AND FLOWERS February 20th Mardi Gras KING CAKES AND BEADS!



WEBSITE ADDRESS: www.chanticleerestates.org

President David Daigle 645-0418

Vice President Donald Bryan 641-8186

Secretary Emmett Mercier 690-6617

Treasurer Carol Bussell 781-9918

Architectural Committee Glen Ashley 847-0258

Beautification Committee Kendra Wadleigh 643-3866

Social Committee 645-0418 Kathy Daigle 641-2342 Gerry Veth Susan Mercier 690-6617

Military Road Alliance Emmett Mercier 690-6617

Phone Tree Gerry Veth 641-2342

Welcoming Committee Susan Mercier 690-6617

Newsletter Linda Ashley 847-0258

Dan Megilligan 847-2321

Please recycle!

Please register on our website to access all old minutes, newsletters, and other important subdivision documents. It's easy and free! Go to www.chanticleerestates.org No password required.



Our Social Committee is now a trio. Kathy Daigle, Gerry Veth, and Susan Mercier have volunteered to take over. Stephanie Lagreco has handled the job alone for the last few years. Thanks Stephanie



for all your hard work and dedication!





Join us for our annual Easter Egg Hunt and Chanticleer

cookout March 31st at 3:00. This year our favorite Easter Bunny

will be in attendance to make sure the children have a great

time. For each of your children or grandchildren attending,

bring 12 filled plastic eggs for the egg hunt. Please bring your

drinks and a dish to share with your neighbors. Hop over to



Our fountains are working again! We are also working on ideas to clean up the lake and clear the weeds. If you can or will help, please get in touch with one of the board members with your ideas or assistance.

COVENANT ENFORCEMENT

Our board is responsible for many things. One of the most difficult and unpleasant things the board is faced with is to enforce the covenants on his or her neighbor. In the future when notification of a violation is ignored, the CEHA will seek legal assistance to enforce the covenants.



REMINDER

Keep your music in your car when driving through the neighborhood.

OBSERVE 20 MPH SPEED LIMIT AND STOP SIGNS. REMEMBER THERE ARE MANY YOUNG CHILDREN IN OUR NEIGHBORHOOD AT ALL TIMES. WATCH OUT FOR CHILDREN AT PLAY!



SEND ME YOUR NEWS!

Put news for the next newsletter in my mailbox or email me at lashley@steeglaw.com

OUR NEXT HOMEOWNERS' MEETING IS SCHEDULED TUESDAY, MAY 8TH.

The time is 7 p.m. The place is 388 Robert Boulevard (First Pentecostal Church, McKinney Building).